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89th Indiana Beef Evaluation Program (IBEP) Performance Tested Bull Sale 

 On behalf of the 2021 Winter Test cooperators, IBEP board of directors and advisory 

personnel, we invite you to the 89th IBEP Performance Tested Bulls Sale on Saturday, April 16, 

2022 at 2 pm (EST) at the Springville Feeder Auction Market in Springville, IN.  Options for 

bidding include in-person, internet via CattleUSA.com or placing a proxy bid with Nick Minton at 

812-279-4330.  

 The 174 bulls in the 2021 Winter IBEP Test will be off-tested the week of March 20th.  

Updated performance data can be found on the IBEP website. Printed Bull Sale catalogs will be 

available by April 4th and online on March 29th.  

 We are confident you will find a great deal of quality throughout this offering of 

performance tested bulls.  Bulls are available for viewing at any time at the IBEP Test Station.  

IBEP will host an Open House on Friday, April 15, 2022 beginning at 3 pm at the IBEP Bull Test 

Station.  This will be a great opportunity to view bulls prior to the sale and visit with the 

respective cooperators.  Bulls will be onsite in Springville on sale day.   

 For questions on individual bulls please contact the respective cooperator or IBEP with 

questions about the sale.  A list of IBEP cooperators can be found on the IBEP website or by 

contacting IBEP at the phone number below. 

IBEP Test Station (Located on the Feldun Purdue Ag Center) 

1117 State Road 458 
Bedford, IN 47421 
 
812-279-4330 or nminton@purdue.edu  

Website: https://ag.purdue.edu/ansc/ibep/Pages/default.aspx  
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